
Dear GEAA member group leaders, 
  
I wanted to let you know that my last day as GEAA's Special Projects 
Coordinator will be this Friday, September 24th. After a great deal of thought, I 
have accepted a position with Big Brothers Big Sisters, an organization that 
has been dear to me for quite a few years. I am excited about this new 
position and the greater professional responsibilities that it comes with, but I 
am of course saddened to leave the Aquifer Alliance staff. 
  
I have truly loved working with each of you, and I so admire the ways that you 
lead your communities in protecting our most precious 
natural resources. Thank you for the many ways that you have helped me 
grow professionally and personally over the past two years. I could not have 
asked for a better first job out of college. I am so grateful for the generous 
encouragement and trust that I received from you – I know that I have been 
incredibly fortunate.  
  
I wish each of GEAA's member groups all the best and look forward to 
remaining an engaged member and volunteer in the years to come. If you 
would ever like to get in touch with me after this Friday, please don't hesitate 
to call or email: 
  

Elena Serna 

Lane.Serna@gmail.com 

214-244-8404 (cell) 
  
Warmly, 
Elena 

*   *   *   *   * 
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